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PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT MEETING 
 

RECONSTRUCTION OF  
BUCHANAN ROAD BRIDGE  

OVER BUTLER CREEK 
TOWN OF HERMAN 

February 11, 2020 
6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

 
The reconstruction of the Buchanan Road Bridge over Butler Creek will be discussed at a public 
involvement meeting scheduled by the Town of Herman in Dodge County, Wisconsin. 
 
The meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 11, 2020 from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at the 
Town of Herman office building located at W1892 Rock Road, Iron Ridge, WI 53035.   
 
The town and county are considering alternatives to remove or replace the existing bridge and 
reconstruct the roadway approaches on Buchanan Road over Butler Creek located in Section 
35 in the Town of Herman, Dodge County, Wisconsin.  Work could consist of bridge removal 
and replacement, grading, concrete masonry, crushed aggregate base course, asphalt 
pavement, erosion control items, and landscaping items. 
 
During construction, Buchanan Road will be closed to traffic.  Access to residences will be 
maintained at all times.  
 
Work is scheduled to take place in the summer of 2021. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to present the preliminary alternatives of the work scheduled for 
the bridge construction project, discuss the proposed schedule, and gather public input.  Any 
comments that may be of interest to the design team are welcome.  
 
The meeting will be organized in an open-house format and interested persons are invited to 
stop by at their convenience.  There will be a short presentation at the onset to provide an 
overview of the project.  Representatives from the Town of Herman, Dodge County and Ayres 
Associates will be available to discuss the design details, address comments, and answer 
questions.  Displays showing the proposed project will be available for viewing. 
 
Persons with a concern or knowledge about historic buildings and structures, public lands, or 
archaeological sites are encouraged to attend this meeting or provide comments to the Town of 
Herman. 
 
For more information about the projects, contact the Town of Herman at (920) 387-9322. 
 
Persons requiring an interpreter, materials in alternate formats, or other accommodations to 
access this meeting are encouraged to contact the Town of Herman at least 72 hours prior to 
the meeting. 


